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Million Dollar Quartet is the new smash-hit musical inspired by the famed recording 
session that brought together rock 'n' roll icons Elvis Presley, Johnny Cash, Jerry Lee Lewis 
and Carl Perkins for the first and only time. On December 4, 1956, these 4 young 
musicians gathered at Sun Records in Memphis for what would be one of the greatest 
jam sessions ever. Million Dollar Quartet brings the legendary night to life, featuring a 
score of rock hits including "Blue Suede Shoes," "Fever," "That's All Right," "16 Tons," "Great 
Balls of Fire," "Walk the Line," "Whole Lotta Shakin' Goin' On," "Who Do You Love?," 
"Matchbox," "Folsom Prison Blues," "Hound Dog," and many more. This thrilling Broadway 
musical takes you inside the recording studio for an unforgettable night of rock 'n' roll.
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David Bernal  William Borello  Jon & Sharon Bowers
James & Marsha Daley  Sharon Forbach  Jonathan & Ann Frazier

Ron & Marlene Hilger  Mike & Sheryl Huerter
Dee Anna Lichtenauer  Michael Nemechek  Sharon Noorollah

Don & Kathy Osbourn  Mindy Rash  Hank Rector
Joan Schockey  Ken & Melinda Selvey  Darren Sextro

Shirley Unell  Pat VanBebber  Susan Weaver  Marie Wilkie

ADDDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

www.tntguild.org

Welcome NEW GUILD MEMBERS

MEET & GREET -- “Million Dollar Quartet”
JUNE 19th at 6:00pm (held at the Production Building)

A Unique Opportunity for NEW THEATRE GUILD MEMBERS AND GUESTSNEW THEATRE GUILD MEMBERS AND GUESTS

How do shows get from script to stage? Find the answer at an exclusive MEET & GREET 
for the New Theatre Restaurant's new production "Million Dollar Quartet" on Monday, June 19, 
6:00 pm at the theatre's production building, 1116 West 25th Street, Kansas City, Missouri.

There will be wine, cheese and crackers and an "OPEN HOUSE" from 6:00 - 6:30, during which 
time you can view the production facilities. Then "Elvis Presley, Carl Perkins, Johnny Cash and 
Jerry Lee Lewis" will be introduced and just might sing a number or two from the show.

Parking space is limited, so PLEASE carpool, if at all possible.

YOU DO NOT WANT TO MISS THIS EVENT. It is a rare treat for Guild members and guests. For more information 

contact Jim Holzmark at 816-838-1499.

Where actors rehearse...
Where sets are built...
Where props and costumes are stored...
Here's your chance to see where productions are created.

Did you know that you can view  
Guild newsletters on our website?  Did 
you know you can find dates, times 
and places of upcoming events, 
dress rehearsals, or Meet & Greets on 
our Facebook page?  Did you know 
you can pay online by credit card for 
membership dues, special events or 
to make a contribution to the scholar-
ship fund.  Do you like to look at 
pictures?  We have something for 
every theatre lover.  Just click on us.

Just Click on Us
Visit our Website at:

www.tntguild.org

The New Theatre Scholarship Guild

Directed by Joe Fox



Memo from Your President:
Thank you “One and All” for helping make our Annual Derby Day 
Party such a hit!  For those who missed our “FUN”….Fundraiser….the 
Ritz Charles outdid themselves and we look forward to returning in 
2018 for our Annual Derby Day Party! 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at the Meet & Greet, Monday, 
June 19th at 6:00pm!  An exciting outing you won’t want to miss!  
New Members and Guests are always welcome!

Barbara Holzmark, President

Kansas University Students 

                 Our seventh Kentucky Derby Gala and they just keep getting
       better. Everyone had a marvelous time at the Guild's annual benefit 
on May, 6th at the Ritz Charles. All was  professionally orchestrated by 
Margot Matteson and Seth McClintock. The photo booth was donated 
by Bob Compton and his assistant, Kim Brown.
Proceeds from the Derby, including many donations, were added to 
the Guild's scholarship fund. Scholarships are annually awarded to 
students in UMKC, KU and UCM theatre departments.

7th Annual Derby Is a Huge SuccessKentucky
Gala

     Special recognition was given to Ed See for his generous gift of a new named 
scholarship, THE NEW THEATRE GUILD HIGHLANDER-SEE SCHOLARSHIP,

to be awarded annually to a student in the theatre department at UCM.

Sharon Pearce, Ed See & Margot Matteson

Always Dreaming wins 2017 Kentucky Derby

Jackie Stokes

Melinda Selvey
& Jon Wittenborn

Lora Smith & Ed See

Gary Krings, Jim Holzmark
& Karl Roscoe

Joyce Fox, Joe Kieszkowski, Jim Johnson
Bruce Barksdale & Bobbi Bash

Barbara Holzmark &
Jim Johnson

Ed See & Dodie Brown
Scholarship Donor & Founder

Norma O’Dell, Joyce Fox & Kay RoscoeJeanne McDowell & Seth McClintock

Kay Roscoe, Bob Wise & Barb Holzmark

Hat 
Winners!

Great Beginnings for Guild's New Season
     A lavish hors d'oeuvre table, an abundance of liquid refresh-
ments and a lobby full of eager participants made for great 
beginnings at the Guild's season opener. The annual “Scholarship 
Celebration” where scholarships for 2017-2018 are awarded to 
students in three university drama departments was held March 13 
at the New Theatre Restaurant. President Barbara Holzmark, who 
will hold the office for a second year, presided over the business 
meeting giving her “State of the Guild” report of a fantastic past 
year. The new slate of officers was duly elected and new commit-
tee members, making up the board for the coming season, were 
introduced.
     University liaisons Melissa Cooper, KU; Jeanne McDowell, UCM; 
and Sharon Pearce, UMKC, presented checks to each university 
theatre department head. Readings, songs, dance and thank you 
speeches from the scholarship students in all three schools were 
enjoyed by the audience. Special guest David Westbrook, a 
UMKC graduate and currently on the UMKC board of trustees, 
gave a touching yet humorous view of seeing the world as a blind 
man. Dodie Brown, Guild founder, rounded out the evening with 
her remarks.
     The event was organized by Seth McClintock, scholarship chair-
man. Our own “foodie”, Joyce DeVine, culinary chairman, 
assisted by Seiko Roberts, co-ordinated the delicious array of 
munchies supplied by Guild board members.  Jim Holzmark, Dick 
Horn and Tim Jones served in the bar.

Jon Wittenborn, Seth McClintock, Wendy Pitts, Karl Roscoe, 
Dodie Brown, Susan Houdek, Margot Matteson, Arlene Krings, 

Jim Holzmark, Barb Holzmark, Jackie Stokes, Bob Wise, Jim 
Johnson, Karen Hastins, Gary Krings, Janis Rovik, Judy horn, 

Penny Gamm, Jeanne McDowell and Sharon Pearce

2017-2018 Board of Directors

From left: Arelen & Gary Krings, Richard Herman, 
Libby Pecher, Maddie Lugenbeel, ElsaPoynter, Isamo 

Manuel Jri, Jeanne McDowell and Jon Wilson

From Left: Charlotte Nodarse, Amanda Gerber, 
Ryan McCall, Victoria Kilkenny, Katherine Pryor, 

Dennis Christelles and Judy Horn

From left: Chelsea Kinser, Carla Noack, Jesus Rivera, 
Tom Mardikes, Khalif Gillette, Maddie Rowe, Ellen 

Hayek, Felicia Londré and Sharon

Dennis Hennessy, David Westbrook, Dodie Brown, Cynthia Wheeler


